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President’s Comments 
 

Happy New Year! 

Let’s all have a safe and healthy 2024 and enjoy our hobby and 
our great facility! In conjunction with Hillsborough County 
Parks and Recreation and our dedicated members we have 
maintained a premier site to operate our aircraft. Please help 
keep it clean and in good order. 

 

December 2023 Meeting Cancelled 

Due to inclement weather we had to cancel the December 
meeting. I hope no one was inconvenienced as I tried to get  
notification via text to those most likely to attend. 

 

Renew Your AMA if Expiration is 12/31/2023 

 

Gate Code will be change at our January Meeting 

 

Date For February Swap Meet Will Be Set at our January 
Meeting 

 

Fun Fly(s), Warbird Event will be discussed and Dates 
picked if possible 

 

2024 TRAC Membership cards will be available at our   
January Meeting for those that are current with TRAC and 
AMA dues. 

 

Safe Flying 

Don Riek 



Upcoming Events 

TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, January 13, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, February 10, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, March 9, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, April 13, at 11:00AM 
TRAC - Club Meeting at Field, Saturday, May 11, at 11:00AM 

 No meeting last month.  Last meeting. 

TRAC MINUTES 
November 11, 2023 

 

Meeting Call to Order 
Meeting called to order by Pres. Don Riek at 
11:00 a.m. with 26 signed-in members pre-
sent. 

Motion to accept minutes of last meeting was 
made, seconded, and passed.  

 

Treasury Report 

 James Chambers presented a detailed treas-
ury report and break down of expenses. 

Beginning Balance  $ XXXX 

Income   $ 249.94 

Expenses   $ 1325.72 

Closing Balance  $ XXXX 

Runway Fund  $ 3939.00 

Motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report was 
made, seconded, and passed. 

 

New Members/New Pilots 

Meykel Alfonso 

 

Safety block 

Just be nice and remember it’s the holidays so just  
 

 
 
 
 
have fun. 

 

Old Business 

1) Warbird was well attended we had a dozen or so 
pilots, and many planes on display, at one point there 
was over 50 cars in the parking lot.  Thank You Vince 
and all the other volunteers that made this happen. 
2)  Thank You Frank Knowles for painting and donat-
ing the new signage installed at the entrance, and 
thanks to Don Riek and Mark Monti for installing 
them. 
3) Our annual Thanksgiving Open House and pot luck 
luncheon will be November 18. We server hamburg-
ers, hot dogs, and supply the drinks.  You bring a dish 
to share.  A $5 dollar donation gets a great lunch.  
We also are asking for cash donations for Metropoli-
tan Ministries and the club will also be making a do-
nation as always. 
4) Fall Swap meet scheduled for December 9th orga-
nized by Bob Boetger. 
5) December club meeting will be moved to Decem-
ber 16th due to the swap meet. 
 

New Business 

1)  2024 Club Cards will be available at the Decem-
ber meeting.  Verification of AMA membership and 
TRAC membership in good standing will be required 
to receive new card. 
 
2)  Gate Code will be changed at the January 2024 
meeting. 
 
3)  Club officer elections were held and all current 
officers have volunteered to server another year. 
 

Show-and-Tell:  
 

Adjournment   11:20 am 



Pictures from the December Swap Meet. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Happy New Year! 
 
jjh 



This is not how you want to start the New Year. 
 
 
 
 


